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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 533 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 10/01/19.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 
- How many patients have you treated for suspected and/or diagnosed spider bites in the last five 
years?  
- Can I please have a yearly breakdown on those figures for 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017, and 2018.  
- Can I please request a brief description of the treatment carried out, date of treatment, age and 
gender of the patient.  
- Where possible, can you indicated what type of spider was suspected of causing the bite? 
 
I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not hold the information that you have requested. 
Whilst we do hold information for bites in general we do not break this down to 
subcategory.   
 
 


